
Great Hollands Bowls Club 
 

Unapproved Minutes 
of the Executive Committee Meeting held on the 19th May 2021 

 
CHAIRPERSON TO OPEN THE MEETING. 
Meeting was opened at 15:05 hours 
 
ATTENDANCE & APOLOGIES. 
Present: Graham Cripps (GC) President, Karen Chapman (KC) Chairperson, John Hills (JH) 
Club House Manager, Olive Bambury (OB) Club Captain, Ken Perrett (KP) Treasurer, Steve 
Daniels (SD) Club Secretary.  
Apologies: None 
 
MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES. 
Casual wear during roll ups should state Grey trousers/skirts and white tops. 
Minutes altered ready for approval 
 
APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES HELD ON 5TH May 2021 
The minutes were approved by KP and seconded by OB 
 
DEFFERRED ACTIONS FROM LAST MEETING. 

Action 
Number 

Actionee Date  
set 

Description Current 
Status 

Remarks 

1 SD 11/03 Tidy new shed ready for 
bowling 

Open Will be completed 
by end of May 

2 KP 05/05 Arrange the 2022 Benevolent 
competition 

Open Entry form to be 
submitted by mid-
September 

3 KP 05/05 Possible grant from Council Open Council to be 
contacted 

4 JH 05/05 Check the action and the 
timing of the sprinklers 

Closed To be checked 
with the 
greenkeeper 

 
 
SECRETARIES REPORT. 
Three posters have been printed, laminated and place in locations with Great Hollands 
shops. (Newsagent, Café and Library) advertising the open days. 
Unapproved minutes to be sent out prior to approval to keep members better informed. 
Ray Furnell to be approached regarding meal costs at away friendlies. Bowlers will then be 
informed of any costs before committing to the match. 
 
 
TREASURERS REPORT. 
Treasurers report to be sent out with the minutes. 



 
 
CLUB HOUSE MANAGERS REPORT. 
The grounds person was concerned that the rinks was being used when conditions were not 
suitable for playing.  
Signs, and spoons, to permit a maximum of two in the toilets at any time.  
A one-way system has been implemented inside the clubhouse. This will allow access to the 
toilets, the kitchen (for collecting Tea or Coffee) and the bar. 
 
CLUB CAPTAINS REPORT. 
Friendly match selection will now be arranged by the committee in the club house on a 
Monday. Those without email will be contacted by telephone. 
 
MEMBERS LETTER/EMAILS. 
Several members have emailed the secretary informing that they cannot meet their cleaning 
obligation due to various reasons. Members have the responsibility to exchange their date 
with another member on the list. This is not the responsibility of the club secretary. 
 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS. 
Due to the amount of work involved on changing to a paper version for booking a rink 
online booking will remain in place until the end of the season. 
The club house will be open from the 22nd of May, please follow guidelines currently in 
place. 
A meeting for new members is to be organised, date to be arranged by Exec. 
The signs banning the use of mobile phones have been put up. 
 
DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING. 
Wednesday 16th June at 4pm 
 
Meeting closed at 16:20 
 
President………………………………………………………………. Date…………………….. 
 


